Sent: 5/02/2021 6:14:23 PM
Subject: Submission DA2020/1595

To whom it may concern,
We have reviewed the plans for DA 2020/1595 at 11 Bayview Place, Bayview and would like to
communicate that we support this development and have no objections.

Yours faithfully,

Christopher Boas and Katrina Hendry (8 Beaumont Crescent, Bayview NSW 2104)

Sent from my iPad



